



## SUSTAINABILITY TOWN HALL

**THURSDAY, APRIL 26, 2018 AT 12:00 P.M.** 79 5TH AVENUE, 16TH FLOOR

## **RSVP: BIT.LY/EW18TOWNHALL**

Join the sustainability dream team! Tishman Center Assistant Director for Sustainability Initiatives, Molly Craft Johnson, and Buildings Assistant Director of Sustainable Initiatives, Erik Eibert, will host a workshop discussion about sustainability at The New School. Enjoy lunch at this town hall-style meeting and learn all about the ongoing efforts to make The New School a more sustainable institution. Engage in an activity which aims to facilitate the exchange of information between the sustainability team and the students and faculty who attend. If you've ever had a thought about reducing waste, cutting our carbon emissions, or supporting environmental iustice, we want to hear about it.



APRIL 16-27 2018 AT THE NEW SCHOOL